
EVANGELINE PARISH POLICE JURY 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Removal of 3-Way Stop Sign on Shuff Road 

July 1, 2024 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held on July 1, 2024 at 4:45 p.m. in the Police Jury Meeting Room of 

the Courthouse Building, 200 Court Street, Ste. 207, Ville Platte, La to hear public comments and/or 

questions on the removal of a 3-way stop sign on Shuff Road. 

 

Mrs. Marie Chapman addressed the Jury stating the 3-way stop sign was installed to slow down traffic 

however from what she is seeing it does not and is in favor of the removal. 

 

Being there were no further comments from the public, the hearing was declared closed.  

 

 /s/ Bryan Vidrine      /s/ Dirk Deville    

Bryan Vidrine, President     Dirk Deville, Secretary-Treasurer 

 

 

 


